
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Xmas Edition 
 

Have a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 

Newsletter: 

Issue No. 2 

December 2019 

 

We are coming to the end of our first term in our 
new school. It has been a busy time and we would 

like to thank all of our parents and carers for their 
continued support. 
 
Next term is going to be an exciting one with new 

support staff and teachers joining our primary team.  
We would also like to officially welcome the new 
staff who have joined our team this half of the term 

in our secondary phase.  
 
As we approach the end of term, the pupils will be 
taking part in our end of term enrichment activities, 

Welcome to the FreshSteps Independent School Newsletter 

reward trips and achievement assemblies. These 
rewards will be for those pupils who have shown 
good behavior throughout the term, have worked 

hard and have been kind and helpful to fellow 
pupils and staff. 
 
On behalf of all staff here at FreshSteps, we would 

like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year!  
 

 

Important Diary Dates 
 

End of Term: Thursday 19th Dec @ 
1pm (half day) 

Target Setting Day: Mon 6th 
January 2020 

Start of Spring Term: Tues 7th 

January 2020 
 

School Events 

Mon 16th Dec: Tottenham Hotspur 
Achievement Awards 

Wed 18th Dec: Winter Wonderland 
Trip 

Thurs 19th Dec: Achievement 
Awards Assembly 
 
 

 

 

 

www.freshstepsindependentschool.org.uk 
 

What I want for Christmas: 


